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December 10, 2015 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear École Nestor Parents and Guardians: 

 

This morning we had a fire alarm ring and we were required to evacuate.  The 

students and teachers did a great job of confirming that all students were in the 

rally point very quickly.  The Coquitlam Fire Department attended and gave us the 

“all-clear” to return to the building.  As we have completed our Safety Drill 

practices, the students and staff did an excellent job of staying, safe, although we 

were a little wet! 

 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

 

 

Mme Darlene Proulx 

Principal 

 
 


